
We are grateful for another year of
working with our Partners and

Supporters to bring Special Education
resources to communities across the

globe! We have exciting things in store
for 2024. We look forward to

continuing our mission with you all in
the new year! 
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Hi there, 

Exciting
things are on
the horizon
for 2024!

We’re headed back to
Africa soon! 
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Just getting
started!

Check back in
at the start of

the new year
to see

progress! 

Coming soon! 

Our GivingTuesday fundraiser provided shelves for
the Special Education classroom at TWIC! Thanks
for making this necessity possible! 

What's
new

Be on the look out for our 2024 Valentine’s themed Dessert
Auctions in Memphis, TN and Whidbey Is, WA! Flyer and
info coming soon!  
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Happy Holidays 
& 

Happy New Year

Health and happiness to you and yours in 2024! 
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